[330-18

Payne, Nancy

From: Tate ll, John

Sent: Tuesday, December 11, 2018 3:57 PM
To: Payne, Nancy

Subject: Communication for Public Works

Communication from the Alderman of the Third District, requesting to establish rubric and rationale for the installation of
street lighting in the 2019 budget year.
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